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Our STN:  BL 125752/0 PROPRIETARY NAME ACCEPTABLE 
  

ModernaTX, Inc.  
Attention: Michelle Olsen       October 15, 2021 
200 Technology Square  
Cambridge, MA 02139 
 
Dear Ms. Olsen: 
 
Please refer to your Biologics License Application (BLA) submitted and received  
August 24, 2021, under section 351(a) of the Public Health Service Act for Covid-19 
mRNA vaccine, requesting a proprietary name review for SPIKEVAX. 
 
In consultation with Center for Biologics Evaluation and Research’s Advertising and 
Promotional Labeling Branch (CBER/APLB), we conclude that, under the Federal Food, 
Drug, and Cosmetic Act and applicable regulations, SPIKEVAX is acceptable. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Regulatory Project Managers, Josephine 
Resnick, Ph.D., (Josephine.Resnick@fda.hhs.gov) and Joseph Kulinski, Ph.D.,  
(Joseph.Kulinski@fda.hhs.gov) either by email or telephone at (301) 796-2640. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Loris D. McVittie, Ph.D. 
Deputy Director 
Division of Vaccines and 
  Related Products Applications 
Office of Vaccines 
  Research and Review 
Center for Biologics  
  Evaluation and Research 
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